The Kansas State Ceachers College

EMPORIA

December 21, 1943

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doc:

Thank you for your good letter of December 11. The folks down here are still talking about your address at the football banquet, and I again thank you personally for accepting this invitation.

We saw Ed a week ago Saturday, and we spent most of the time telling him about the Allen family. You certainly have a strong and loyal supporter in the Ellet family.

Zelda joins me in sending you best wishes for a most successful 1944, and may you have a most happy Christmas season.

Cordially yours,

JFP:jrt

JAMES F. PRICE, President